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Dear Parent/Carer 
 

02.09.2020 
 
 
Yesterday the Scottish Government published revised guidance for Colleges and Universities which takes 
effect immediately.  This gave no lead in time to make the necessary adjustments to the provision D&A 
College currently have in place for our Senior Phase pupils. 
 
To enable adjustments to be considered and agreed there will unfortunately not be any Senior Phase 
classes next week (w/c 7 Sept) and the college intends to resume from Monday 14 September to enable 
plans to be put in place.   
 
Senior Phase pupils who are due to attend college on either Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday or Thursday 
afternoons are asked to continue with their college learning at home.   
 
If you wish your child to be accommodated in school next week please indicate by replying ‘yes’ to this 
message. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  I will be in touch with further updates as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Angela Innes 
Depute Headteacher 
 


